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   Board of Trustees 

VILLAGE OF MILLERTON 

Workshop Meeting 

March 29, 2022 

 

A workshop meeting of the Village of Millerton Board of Trustees was held Tuesday, March 29, 2022. It was 

called to order at 6:10 PM with Mayor Jenn Najdek presiding. Deputy Mayor Alicia Sartori and Trustees 

Matthew Hartzog and David Sherman, Clerk/Treasurer Kelly Kilmer, and Police Officer-in-Charge Michael 

Veeder were present. Trustee Laurie Kerr was absent. Representatives from the Dutchess County Sheriff’s 

office were also there. A sign-in sheet is attached. 

 

Presentation – The Dutchess County Sheriff’s Office 

The Sheriff and pertinent staff presented their services and outlined costs and other considerations associated with 

providing them to the Village should they be contracted to at any point in the future. They then fielded questions. 

 

Adjourn 

Motion to adjourn was made at 7:10 PM by Deputy Mayor Sartori. The motion was seconded by Trustee 

Hartzog, and all four (4) present members approved.  

 

Respectfully Submitted,        Prepared By: 

 

 

 

Kelly Kilmer          Suzanne Bressler (4/11/22) 

Village Treasurer/Clerk        Deputy Clerk 


